Shane Acker (US) received dual Master’s Degrees in Architecture and Animation from UCLA before joining Weta Digital to animate on the third film in the Lord of the Rings Trilogy: The Return of the King. His first film, The Hangnail, has screened internationally in over 60 film and animation festivals, toured with the Spike and Mike Sick and Twisted Animation Festival, and has aired on the Sci-Fi channel. He is currently a 3D artist, director, and independent filmmaker freelancing in Los Angeles.
